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Malaysia: FATCA Reporting  

On 19 June 2023, the Inland Revenue Board of Malaysia (IRBM) announced on its 

website that the deadline for submitting FATCA returns with respect to Reporting Years 

2014 to 2022 had been extended to 31 July 2023.  

 

For nil returns, there is now also a fillable form which firms can use. 

 

For more information, please refer to the IRBM webpage here. 

https://www.hasil.gov.my/media/phnnl5sp/irbm-fatca-nil_return.docx
https://www.hasil.gov.my/en/international/automatic-exchange-of-information-aeoi/foreign-account-tax-compliance-act-fatca/

